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From: Steve Oksala [mailto:soksala@scte.org] 
Sent: Sunday, October 24, 2010 9:05 AM
To: PSA Department
Subject: Exsc 8099
The proposed revision to the Essential Requirements with regard to interpretations seems to be incomplete.  The text as provided is apparently based on the idea that as long as an SDO has an interpretations policy on file, it does not matter what it is.  However SCTE has, and it is likely that other organizations have, interpretation policies with more rigor.  Consider, for example, that SCTE requires that the consensus body approve an interpretation under the same rules as it approves a standard.  If that is the case, then one could argue that an interpretation that makes a normative change would be acceptable.  I must also point out that 
1.       If two organizations that have different opinions on what the standard means at a critical point, then if the interpretation favors the view of one the other is likely to consider that the interpretation constitutes a normative change.  This lends itself to difficult discussions about the nature of the interpretation, which is why we have made a more formal process.

2.       We do not submit interpretations to ANSI; that happens in the next revision of the standard.  However the new policy seems to forbid the SDOs doing something that, while it relates to an ANSI-approved standard, is not itself part of the ANSI process.   Does the ExSC intend to put this kind of restriction on interpretations?  Would it cover a guideline issued by the SDO as an explanatory document for the standard, which might have, for example, tighter limits?  

3.       My recollection is that having an interpretation policy is meant to avoid cases like the one where the chair issued one without approval of the SDO, and the Supreme Court got involved.  This policy does not seem to address that issue very well since it simply forbids interpretations that are other than really routine.

Seems like a bit more work is required. 

Stephen P. Oksala, CAE
Vice President, Standards
Society of Cable Telecommunications Engineers
Phone: (610) 594-7302
Fax: (610) 363-5898
Email: soksala@scte.org

NI3P
"Communications powered by the sun; system by Alpha.”

